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District 7 Executive Board Meeting, May 1, 2018, at Hemet West

1. President Suzanne Shapiro called the meeting to order at 10:00 am 
following with the Flag Salute.
Present:  Lynda Goggin, Janet Langemeier, Tootie Chittenden, Suzanne 
Shapiro, Harlan Mathews, George Hayes, Guests: George Hayner & Jay 
Davidson
Absent:  Jeannie Gregory & Dennis Iszler
2. Approval of Minutes-March 6, 2018: Suzanne reviewed minutes of March 
6, 2018.  Motion to accept minutes as written.  Second.  Passed
3. Other Items/Discussion:
A.  Head Referee, George Hayner will serve on the Dist. 7 Rules Committee. 
B.  Roll Out Board.  Jay reported that Mike was negotiating with an interested
party at this time.
C.  George Hayes passed out the ballot with names of Shufflers that have 
agreed to run for the District 7 Executive Board.  George Hayner’s name will 
be added.  The election will take place at the next General Meeting on May 
12th, 2018.
D.  Jay reported Friday Summer Play has been going well.  26 attended play 
last Friday at Sun City.  The schedule of venues is on the website.
E.  The plans for the Ray Patterson Fall Picnic have begun.  The picnic is 
scheduled for the last Friday in September.  Also, George Hayner is checking 
to see if we can have a clown as part of the entertainment.  He happens to 
live in Four Seasons.
F.  The Sandrinis have suggested that Dist 7 have a booth at the Street Fair in 
Hemet to advertise Shuffleboard.  Volunteers will be needed for the booth.
G.  George Hayner is planning a Referee Training Class that will be held at 
Hemet Muni at 10 a.m. on Aug. 25th.  
H.  The Rookie Tournament was discussed.  Shuffleboard Players are 
considered Rookies if they started to play in the past year.  The Presidents of 
each club are responsible to make sure the rules for the Rookie Tournament 
are followed.

Meeting adjourned at 10:40 a.m.
Minutes submitted by Janet Langemeier, District 7 Secretary
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